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AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic 
way for you to support a charity of 
your choice every time you shop, at no 
cost to you. AmazonSmile is available 
at smile.amazon.co.uk on your web 
browser and can be activated in the 
Amazon Shopping App for iOS and 
Android phones.  
When you shop with AmazonSmile, 
you’ll find the exact same low prices, 
vast selection and convenient shopping 
experience as amazon.co.uk, with the 
added bonus that AmazonSmile will 
donate a portion of the purchase price 
to your selected charity:   

Broadoak Primary School Parent 
Teacher Association 

 
 
 

Please remember to use easyfundraising 
every time you shop online. Over 7,000 
brands will donate to us, including all the 
big names like eBay, John Lewis & Partners, 
Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S, Just Eat, 
Uswitch and many more! This means you 
can raise FREE donations for us no matter 
what you’re buying. 
If you haven’t signed up to support us yet, 
it’s easy and completely FREE. These 
donations really help us, so it would be 
great if you could take a moment to get 
started! 
You can find our easyfundraising page here: 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/broadoakprimaryschoolpta/?
utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=
rm-en-e2  

PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal 2022  
Parents and carers can make a donation direct to 
the PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal via their 
ParentPay account. Please select your donation 
amount from £3 upwards in your child’s account.  
Many thanks  

The festive season is fast approaching  and behind the 
scenes, the PTA elves are busy making plans to 
support the lovely festive experiences that have 
become such a tradition for the children at Broadoak .  
The PTA will be funding various festive items: 
• Mother Goose visiting pantomime—30th 

November 
• Food and gifts for all children’s Christmas parties 

in school 
• Christmas Trees around school 
Mrs Wild has been sharing details of these events on 
the Broadoak Newsletter but meanwhile, we are 
asking for your help. We appreciate that it’s a difficult 
time  for some families, however  we hope that you 
will be able to support us in one or more of the ways 
available. Both Amazon Smile and Easyfundraising 
website links can be shared with friends and family so  
please help spread the word. Merry Christmas !! 
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